
Minutes From May 1st  2019 RCCAC Membership Meeting 

President Richard Graves led the Pledge of Allegiance, then welcomed the Feltens as new members 

It was noted that Dotty Gossard is recovering well from knee surgery. 

Reports: Minutes from the April meeting were read by Pres Richard G. as Deb Schwalm was out of 

town. Moved, Seconded and Passed (M/S/P) 

Tina D. gave the Treasurers report: Club Acct Start $2967.40 Income- $90 dues and $55 50/50, 

Expenses-  $400 club T-shirts, End balance $3512.40. Show Acct Start  $2187.36,Expenses $115.55 

Club Trailer Registration, $306.88 Mary Cailey for Hospitality, Income $559.00 Show Registration , 

Ending Balance $2323.93 (M/S/P) 

Car Show - Ken Tozi reported that we have 23 regular and one club member registrations so far. 

Mary Cailey is doing goody bags and looking for input. Show committee will be meeting soon. 

Activities -Bobi B. is in charge of May activities, Activities will be Lunch May 2 @ El Rancho @ 11:30 

(Thinko de Mayo), Thurs May 9th@ THAT Brewery in Pine (early Mothers Day), and May 20th@ BoSa 

Donuts @ 8:30 am.Movie of the Month to be announced later via e-mail. 

Info From Pres: Richard G. reminded members of First Friday @ Mike’s Fish and Chips May 2nd , 

Mary Cailey reviewed new cell phone law as pertains to Payson. 

Old Business – Mary C. reminded us of plan to honor Chief Engler at June meeting.($200 gift cert) 

New Business –  Discussion of possible Sun morning show/n/shines in June, July, August in Sawmill 

Theater/Chili’s parking area @11am – more research and planning to be done. A reminder by Jim 

Muhr of Masonic Lodge Car Show June 15th, entry fee $35. June activity will be a lunch run to the 

Red Onion in Heber on Tuesday, June 4th , leaving Basha’s lot @ 10:30. NOTE- This is before next 

membership meeting. Ken Michael discussed possible club involvement with restoration of old fire 

truck for the museum. 

50/50 was won by Al Isham  for a $43 payout, which he promptly redonated to the club. THANKS 

Meeting adjourned about 7:05 M/S/P 

By Steve Fowler – substitute Secretary Pro Tempore 

 


